
From: Douglas, Paul 
Sent: 10/11/2012 11:47:05 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Schultz, Adam (adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Lee, Cheryl (cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 2012 RPS Plan Proposed Decision 

Erik, 

Regarding the 2012 PD, Cheryl and I are available to meet next week on the following 
days/times: 

-15th 11-12 

- 16th any time after 1 PM 

-17th 3-4 

Any of the days/times work for PG&E? 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 11:38 AM 
To: Douglas, Paul; Schultz, Adam 
Subject: 2012 RPS Plan Proposed Decision 

Paul and Adam, 

Thanks so much for the good discussion yesterday regarding our PV Program. It was 
extremely helpful. You mentioned that next week might be a good time to discuss issues in the 
RPS plan PD. Do you have any availability Thursday afternoon, 10/18? 

SB GT&S 0433444 

mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:EBJ1@pge.com


Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

PG&Els committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/abouueompany/privacy/customer/ 
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